



MHSA Technical Committee

Minutes

Date: April 16, 2017

Members Attending: Hugh Lehr, Travis Hyde, Cassie Westerman, Jeff Vangen, Allan Siwela

| Technical Program Planning: | Action Item |
|---|---|
| 1. Summer Student – Possible job duties: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • TechFit Sessions • Field Analysis and Checking/fixing nets around town • Organize the soccer shed at MHC • Assist with house league teams if they need a hand and I am unavailable • RASC Jersey Inventory | Katie? |
| 2. Discussed the possible Fitness Testing opportunity- not doing it at the moment with where we are with the club. Performance Edge | Allan will follow up with Justin |
| 3. Club TeamSnap - inquiring about club application. We already use teamsnap with our club teams. May be savings? | Allan talk to Jeff from TeamSnap |
| 4. RASC Parent meeting – discussed topics and areas to cover. | Allan |
| 5. Goals at field house | Hugh get in contact with the school division about storing them at Roy Wilson long-term |
| 6. Coaches appointments for new teams: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Jordan Fauth – U12 Boys | Allan |
| 7. RASC Coaches meeting – reviewed agenda | Allan |
| 8. Setting roster numbers -create the form for max numbers <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Set process for discussion between coaches and Allan when picking numbers for teams. | Allan |
| 9. Goal keeper layout - Cassandra | Allan |
| 10. Player development plan - Draft 11. Budget for RASC - Draft | Allan and Hugh will meet to discuss changes. |
| Other | |

Next Meeting – ?